

## Republic of the Philippines

## **Department of Education** Region VII, Central Visavas



Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City



January 24, 2017

Division Memorandum ,s.2017

## **SPARK SUMMIT**

To:

Assistant Superintendents

Education Supervisors/ Coordinators

District Supervisors/OICs Secondary School Heads

Heads, Private Secondary Schools

- Attached is a letter from Dr. CHITO B. SALAZAR, President, Southwestern University PHINMA dated January 24, 2017, entitled, "Spark Summit".
- 2. Students are encouraged to learn and advocate science through awareness on Science and Technology and Arts and Culture. This is, however, purely voluntary for public and private schools in the Province of Cebu.
- 3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

NGTUD, ED.D., CESO VI RHEA MA Schools Division Superintendent K

Telephone Numbers:

Schools Division Superintendent:

(032) 255-6405

Website: १९३५ वेद्यु के अन्तर राज्य राज्य E-mail Add: days deed man among a pages.

Accounting Section:

Disbursing Section:

(032) 254-2632

(032) 255-4401



January 20, 2017

DR. RHEA MAR ANGTUD Schools Division Superintendent Division of Cebu Province

Dear DR. ANGTUD:

Warm greetings!

Southwestern University PHINMA, together with the Cebu City Government, will be holding the first ever SPARK SUMMIT, a convocation of Cebu's dynamic student leaders on March 11, 2017, Saturday at SM Seaside City Cebu. The event expects up to 1,000 participants ages 16-18 from the entire province.

The event hopes to bring together key resource people to give talks that are ideafocused to foster learning, inspiration and provoke conversations on leadership, innovation, with special topics on science and technology, and arts and culture. It will feature interactive forums on timely topics that will enable the students' discovery of self, ignite their love of learning, and ultimately spark their passion to foster change in the community.

In this regard, we would like partner with you in the realization of this endeavor by endorsing this event to all public and private schools within your jurisdiction. We believe that students would greatly benefit from the discussions at this summit.

We would be happy to give you more information on this event. You may reach Precious Heradura at 416-4680, 0906-473-2517 or pgheradura@gmail.com.

Thank you and we very much look forward to a fruitful partnership with you.

Sincerely,

CHITO B. SALAZAR, PhD

President

Southwestern University PHINMA